
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 

Puyallup, WA  98371 

July 12, 2019 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Commodity Price Adjustment (CPA) for Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. G-9. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached please find revised pages for Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. G-9 Tariff Number 

27, as well as supporting documentation for the commodity price adjustment (CPA).   

The CPA will decrease from a debit of $2.65 to a debit of $1.83 (31%) per residential 

customer per month. The multi-family CPA will decrease from a debit of $1.25 to a debit of 

$0.89 (29%) per yard per pickup.  This change will affect approximately 60,400 residential 

customers, and 8,000 multi-family customers.   

Due to the volatility in the recycling commodity markets we are hereby requesting a waiver 

from WAC 480-70-351(2).  The calculation uses the most recent six-month historical period 

to estimate the recycling commodity revenue/commodity price adjustment for the next six 

months. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923, or via 

email at heatherg@wcnx.org. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

07/12/19         13:08

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


